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2009 was an active year for Newtown Meeting. We gained 7 adult members and 10 minor 

members by application (the Hulihan, Myles, Bancroft, and Dugan families).  In addition, Kayla 

Betof, who was born in August of 2008, was registered as a full member at the request of her 

parents.  Sadly, we lost three longtime members who passed away this year: Mary Kester, 

Kingdon Swayne, and Betsy Appelbaum.  One member (Sarah Crofts) transferred out to another 

meeting. 

 

Our total membership as of 12/31/09 was 272, comprising 216 adults, 44 minor members, and 12 

associate members.  This is a net gain of 14 over the year, 6 adults and 8 minors. 

 

 



Details of Membership Changes 

Date Name Adult 
Minor 

Member 
Minor 

Assoc. 

Membership by application 7 10 0 

3/1/2009 Joseph Hulihan x    

3/1/2009 Sharon Hulihan x    

3/1/2009 Katie Hulihan  x   

3/1/2009 Emily Hulihan  x   

3/1/2009 Betsy Hulihan  x   

4/5/2009 Stuart Myles x    

4/5/2009 Alisa Myles x    

4/5/2009 Violet Myles  x   

4/5/2009 Sophie Myles  x   

4/5/2009 Rebecca Bancroft x    

4/5/2009 Samuel Bancroft  x   

4/5/2009 Savannah Bancroft  x   

4/5/2009 Charlote Bancroft  x   

12/6/2009 Larry Dugan x    

12/6/2009 Dori Dugan x    

12/6/2009 Jack Dugan  x   

12/6/2009 Hannah Dugan   x   

     

Birth     1 0 

6/7/2009 Kayla Betof  1   

          

     

Transfer Out -1 0 0 

5/3/2009 Sarah Crofts x    

          

     

Death   -3 0 0 

2/16/2009 Mary Kester x    

4/22/2009 Kingdon Swayne x    

10/30/2009 Elizabeth Appelbaum x     

     

Maturation   3 -2 -1 

3/9/2009 Caitlin Fair x x   

10/19/2009 Hannah Kane x x   

2/3/2009 Brendan Vise x   x 

     

Adjustments 0 -1 1 

  Dante Collinelli  -1 1 

          

     

Overall Net   6 8 0 

 


